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City Council Selects Kathy Reims to be Fifth Councilmember 

 

Beverly Hills, Calif – The Beverly Hills City Council has appointed longtime resident and 

former Planning Commissioner Kathy Reims to fill the vacant City Council seat.  At a 

special meeting May 31, the City Council selected Ms. Reims after interviewing 23 

candidates.  

 

Ms. Reims will be sworn in at the June 6 City Council meeting. She is a retired property 

manager who has served on the City’s Planning Commission, the Traffic and Parking 

Commission and is a current member of the Budget Review Committee. Her other 

community activities include Beverly Hills Meals on Wheels, El Rodeo PTA, the West 

Hollywood Homeless Shelter and Friends of Beverly Hills Public Library. 

 

The vacancy occurred following the resignation of City Councilmember William W. 

Brien, MD who moved to Houston to take prestigious post at CHI St. Luke’s Health–

Baylor St. Luke’s Medical Center. A list of all the candidates and their applications are 

available at www.beverlyhills.org/candidates. 
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